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Malta welcomes the delegation of Uganda and thanks it for the presentation of the national report.

Malta would like to make the following recommendations to the Government of Uganda:

1) Enhance training of law enforcement officers on basic human rights, also in relation to combatting discrimination against LGBTIQ persons. This should be regular, systematic and in the curriculum of law enforcement trainings.
2) Provide access to quality maternal healthcare services in public health facilities.

We wish the delegation of Uganda a successful review session. 
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